
TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
REGULAR MEETING 

OCTOBER 5, 2015 

The Traffic Safety Committee meeting of Monday, October 5, 2015 was called to order by 
Chairman Robert Ramsay at 6:01 p.m. in the Sunnycrest Conference Room of the Town Offices, 
268B Mammoth Rd, Londonderry NH. 

PRESENT: Chairman Robert Ramsay, Town Manager Kevin Smith, Police Chief William Hart, 
Police Deputy Chief Gerard Dussault, Public Works Director Janusz Czyzowski, Town 
Councilor James Butler, and Fire Battalion Chief Kevin Zins. ABSENT: School Superintendent 
Nathan Greenberg. 

Press: 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

Rene & Steve Kelly — Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH 

APPROVAL OF MEETING DATES 

Motion made by Chief Hart to approve 2016 Meeting Dates. 
Seconded by Public Works Director Czyzowski 
7-0-0 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Motion made by Chief Hart to approve minutes of July 20, 2015 meeting. 
Seconded by Public Works Director Czyzowski 
6-0-1 

NEW BUSINESS 

Mammoth Road - Pumping Station — Public Works Director Czyzowski advised the committee 
that he is working on getting an easement from owners of the Bacon Barn, for property at the 
Mammoth and Sanborn Roads intersection. 
Motion made by Chief Hart to table this issue to the July 2016 meeting. 
Seconded by Town Councilor Butler 
7-0-0 



OLD BUSINESS 

Mammoth & Page Roads — Deputy Chief Dussault advised the committee there have been no 
more accidents at this intersection. Directed Patrols are being done. 
Motion made by Public Works Director Czyzowski that this issue be taken off the agenda. 
Seconded by Town Councilor Butler 
7-0-0 

Meadow Drive — This matter is on the agenda for the Town Council Meeting this evening. 
Motion made by Chief Hart to take this issue off the agenda. 
Seconded by Town Councilor Butler 
7-0-0 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion made by Chief Hart to adjourn at 6:16 p.m. 
Seconded by Town Councilor Butler 
7-0-0 

Next Meeting is: January 4, 2016 @ 6:00 p.m. 

Notes by: Suzanne J. Hebert Date: October 5, 2015 

Minutes typed by: Suzanne J. Hebert Date: October 5, 2015 

Approved: Traffic Safety Committee  Date: April 4, 2016  
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